



Kinross Cycling Club

Kinross Cycling Club Committee Meeting

1st July 2019

Rugby Club

<p>1. Present: Jane Timperley (Chair); Kathryn Baker (Secretary & Minutes); Ann Malcolm (Treasurer); Hazel Golda; Ginny Stacey-Marks; Lindsay Arnott; Paul Zarb; Richard Sanderson;</p> <p>ologies: Kyle Strachan; Jeff Wall</p>	
<p>2. Minute of previous meeting (May)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Hazel - to email out lapsed members with a reminder re membership fees. Hazel has drafted and email but we need to create a 'membership secretary' address. Kathryn to set this up on BC ● Kathryn/Kyle - coaching survey monkey. Held over to next meeting ● Kathryn - consult with members re charitable donations – completed, posted on the Facebook group page ● Ginny/Jane - Awards night and BBQ. This is progressing, the BBQ will be Sunday 18th August at Heaven Scent from 2pm. This will be put on Entry Central. Awards night will be 23rd November and the speaker has been confirmed. 	
<p>3. Finance Update – £21,510.32 balance in account, there are a few cheques still to be presented. Ann is setting up a bank of Scotland online account. Website renewal is due within the next few weeks – Ann and Richard will sort out payment between them</p>	
<p>4. Sportive – no update</p>	
<p>5. Committee members responsibilities:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Membership – Hazel. Membership sitting at 124. There is a steady trickle of new memberships. ● Volunteering – Lindsay – seems to be going OK. Struggled a bit with the Ali Speed 50m TT. Lindsay has been using WhatsApp and email to recruit volunteers as well as Facebook. ● Newsletter – no update ● GP Series – There has been an issue raised after the start of the TT series when a couple arrived at the first event on a Tandem. The club has sought advice from FCA re this and has responded in writing to the participant. The participant has been in touch with BC/SC who have subsequently spoken briefly to PZ and will respond directly to the secretary. <p>sh with running club on the Hilly TT– an issue raised with regard to one of our riders swearing at some of the runners. Agreed to make sure that these events don't clash in future</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Club runs – Saturday and Sunday rides are continuing. We have not always managed to have a ride leader for the Bun Run ● Social Activities- covered under matters arising ● Coaching – covered under matters arising 	



Kinross Cycling Club

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Kit – Kyle is planning to restock popular sizes. Hoodies to be purchased for sale, and to be given to volunteers for volunteering a certain number of times. • Website/ IT advisor –Richard has sent out log-ins for the website. Hazel has been added to the FB page. Richard has offered to help with the BBQ EC as needed. 	
<p>6. AOCB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Facebook page – discussion re who should have admin permissions and who should undertake a moderator role. It was agreed that the membership of the closed group should be restricted to members only and it was agreed to review the role and permissions thereafter. • Cycle Jumble – suggested to run a Kinross Cycle Jumble, perhaps at the Crit event or as a separate event. Ginny is to explore the potential for this. • GP – Paul Z to organise getting the trophies engraved at the end of series. 	<p>1/Hazel</p>
<p>7. DONM – 7pm on Tuesday 10th Sept at Kirklands</p>	